
Tuesday 29 October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

1. The new school term 

We look forward to welcoming all of our pupils back to school tomorrow, Wednesday 30 

October 2024, for the start of the new school term. 

2. Staffing Update 

We have welcomed five new staff into the Anderson High School at the start of the new term. 

 Mr Bourke, temporary teacher of Support for Learning. 

 Mr Kingston, teacher of Maths. 

 Mrs Sewell, temporary teacher of Chemistry and Science. 

 Miss Wiseman, teacher of Art and Design. 

 Miss Williamson, Learning Support Worker. 
 

3. Poppy display for the school 

A reminder of the school’s poppy display to cover the broch at the front of the school.  If you 

would like to knit, crochet or make a poppy to be included in the display please hand it in to the 

Home Economics Department, School Library or the School Office by Monday 04 November 

2024. 

4. Key Dates  
 

Date Event 

Wednesday 30 October 2024. The school re-opens for pupils for the start of 
term two. 

Week commencing 04 November 2024. S4 to S6 Study Skills Week in the school – 
more information to follow. 

Wednesday 13 November 2024 S5/6 Reports handed out to pupils. 

Tuesday 19 November 2024. S5 Parents’ Evening. 

Thursday 28 November 2024. S6 Parents’ Evening. 

Monday 02 December 2024. S1 and S2 Beanfeast. 

Thursday 05 December 2024. S4 Reports handed out to pupils. 

Thursday 05 December 2024. S3 and S4 Beanfeast. 

Monday 09 December 2024. S4 Parents’ Evening. 

Friday 13 December 2024. S5 and S6 Beanfeast. 

Friday 20 December 2024. S1 Monitoring posted to parents and carers. 

Friday 20 December 2024. Last day of the term. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Robin Calder 
Head Teacher 


